
 
 
Public Comments Invited regarding Draft Report of Central Environment Council on 
the States of Implementation of Natural Parks Law and Required Measures    
 

December 19, 2008 
 
Nature Conservation Committee of the Central Environment Council invites comments 
from a broad spectrum of the public regarding Draft Report of Central Environment 
Council on the States of Implementation of Natural Parks Law and Required Measures.   
 
All written procedures related to this invitation for public comments are to be conducted 
in Japanese. Therefore, comments should be submitted in Japanese. 
 
Access to the drafts: the drafts (in Japanese) can be viewed at the Ministry of the 
Environment. The draft report is posted on the web page of the Ministry of the 
Environment (http://www.env.go.jp/press/press.php?serial=10581 ). 
Submission period: December 19, 2008 – in the morning, January 19, 2009 
Submit to: National Park Division, Nature Conservation Bureau, Ministry of the 
Environment 
No.5 Godochosha, 1-2-2 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 100-8975 (Mail) 
+81-3-3595-1716 (FAX) 
shizen-kouen@env.go.jp (E-mail) 
 
 


